
 

  

MEDIA ADVISORY  

 
HANDING OVER OF WATER SPONSORED BY ADCOCK INGRAM 
 

 
28 January 2016 

 The Deputy Minister of the Department of Water and Sanitation, Ms Pamela Tshwete, partners with 
Adcock Ingram in distributing water to the community of Ndwayana Village under Ward 8 in 
Ngqushwa Local Municipality. This community has been under distress due to the unavailability of 
water as a result of the current drought in the province.  

 

The Media is invited to attend as follows: 
 
Date : Monday 1 February 2016 
Venue : Ndwayana Village Sports Ground, PEDDIE 
Time : 10h00 – 12h00 
 
 
END  

 

For more information, feel free to contact Mr Phakamisa Hobongwana: Spokesperson for 
Deputy Minister: Department of Water and Sanitation on Cell 073 050 7717 / 076 460 2909 / 
hobongwanap@dws.gov.za  

 

For media RSVP contact Thandile Ngcume, Department of Water and Sanitation on 082 659 

1422 / 043 604 5418 / Ngcumet@dws.gov.za  

 

 

For media releases, speeches and news visit the Water & Sanitation portal at: www.dws.gov.za 

 


